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Professional
Development Days

The staff was treated to Mr. Softee

on one of our PD days before the 

start of the school year. 



First Day for the
Main Office

The Main Office 

welcomes all to a

new school year!



Opening Day

The Second Grade Team 

all smiles and ready for the

first day!



The PTA Does it Again



The New Addition to our Playground



New “Street” Signs



New Banners



Positive Messages


